

LATIHAN SOAL
PENILAIAN AKHIR TAHUN (PAT)
MATA PELAJARAN: BAHASA INGGRIS
KELAS 9

Name : Class : 9- Student Number :

✚ SOAL PILIHAN GANDA

A. Choose the best answer A, B, C, or D.

The following text is for answering questions number 1 to 4.

Ant-eaters are perhaps the most curious-looking animals. Their long head and snout look like tubes, and they have no teeth.

Their front legs are very strong and armed with heavily curved claws with which they break open the nests of ants and termites and then, when the insects rush out, use their long, sticky tongues to lick them up at great speed.

True ant-eaters are found in the swamps and forests of Central and South America. Scaly ant-eaters, or pangolins, are found in Africa and tropical Asia.

Various other insect-eating animals are sometimes called ant-eaters, although they really belong to other groups of animals.

One of them is the ant-bear, which lives on the plains of South and Central Africa. This has long, erect ears but short blunt claws, an almost hairless tail, yellow-brown in color. Unlike the true ant-eaters, it has small teeth.

1. The text tells us _____.
A. the story of ant-eaters
B. the report of ant-eaters
C. the history of ant-eaters
D. the foods of ant-eaters
2. From the passage above, we can conclude that _____.
A. all ant-eaters are friends of other insects.
B. ant-eaters live in disgusting places.
C. ant-eaters are classified as predators.
D. ant-eaters belong to the insect group.
3. What is the ant-bear?
A. The animal has long, erect ears and small teeth
B. The animal looks like a pangolin
C. The animal has no sticky tongue
D. The animal does not like to eat ants
4. What kind of the text above? It is a _____.
A. descriptive text B. recount text C. narrative text D. report text

The following text is for answering questions number 5 to 10.

A long time ago, very few people lived in the New Territories. There were only a few villages. If the people wanted to go from one village to another, they often had to pass through wild and unsafe forests.

One day, a farmer's young wife went to the next village to visit her own mother and brother. She brought along her baby son. When it was time for her to leave, her brother said "it is getting dark. Let my son, Ah Tim go with you through the forest".

So, Ah Tim led the way and the young woman followed behind, carrying her baby. When they were in the forest, suddenly they saw a group of wolves. They began to run to avoid the danger, but Ah Tim kicked against a stone and fell down.

At once the wolves caught him. The young woman cried to the wolves, "please eat my own son instead". Then, she put her baby son on the ground in front of the wolves and took her nephew away. Everyone understood that this was because the woman was very good and kind. She had offered her own son's life to save her nephew.

They ran back to the house and called for help. All men in the village fetched thick sticks and went back with her into the forest. When they got there, they saw something very strange. Instead of eating the woman's baby, the wolves were playing with him.

5. What separated one village from another a long time ago in the New Territories?
A. Another village B. Mountains C. Forests D. Hills
6. Who was Ah Tim?
A. The young woman's brother C. The young woman's brother and nephew
B. The young woman's son D. The young woman's brother's son
7. What did the villagers bring sticks for?
A. For the weapon to beat the wolves C. For the fire woods
B. To bring the woman's nephew D. For play
8. From the passage we learn that the villages were _____.
A. Located in one huge area C. Separated by untamed jungles
B. Situated in a large district D. Wild and unsafe
9. What is the purpose of the writer in writing the story above?
A. To describe the danger of the villages C. To tell the villagers relationship
B. To entertain the readers of the story D. To explain how important a relative is
10. "... They ran back to the house and called for help ..." (paragraph 5)
The underlined word refers to _____.
A. All of the wolves B. All the men C. All characters D. The woman and Ah Tim

✚ SOAL PILIHAN GANDA KOMPLEKS

B. Choose the right answers. You can choose more than one answer.

Long, long ago, when the gods and goddesses used to mingle in the affairs of mortals, there was a small kingdom on the slope of Mount Wayang in West Java. The King, named Sang Prabu, was a wise man. He had an only daughter, called Princess Teja Nirmala, who was famous for her beauty but she was not married. One day Sang Prabu made up his mind to settle the matter by a show of strength.

After that, Prince of Blambangan, named Raden Begawan had won the competition. Unfortunately, the wicked fairy, Princess Segara fell in love with Raden Begawan and used magic power to render him unconscious and he forgot his wedding. When Sang Prabu was searching, Raden Begawan saw him and soon realized that he had been enchanted by the wicked fairy. The fairy could not accept this, so she killed Raden Begawan. When Princess Teja Nirmala heard this, she was very sad. So, a nice fairy took her to the Kahyangan.

11. What are the facts about the story? (ada 2 jawaban benar)

A. The King has a daughter	C. Mount Wayang was in East Java
B. Princess Teja was so bad	D. Raden Begawan was the prince of Blambangan

12. The main characters in the story were _____. (ada 3 jawaban benar)

A. Sang Prabu	C. Raden Begawan
B. Princess Teja Nirmala	D. Kahyangan

13. The characteristics of Princess Teja Nirmala were _____. (ada 2 jawaban benar)

A. famous	C. beautiful
B. naughty	D. bad attitude

✚ SOAL MENJODOHKAN

C. Match the column A to the right answer on column B. Write the numbers on the box given.

14.	Ah Tim. (Text: <i>Ah Tim and the Young Woman</i>)
15.	Ant-Eaters (Text: <i>Ant-Eaters</i>)
16.	Princess Segara (Text: <i>Prince of Blambangan</i>)
17.	Sang Prabu (Text: <i>Prince of Blambangan</i>)

	They have long head and no teeth
	She is a wicked fairy
	The Young Woman's Nephew
	He was a king